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District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Shay Swan

CC: Rob Sauer

Date:  8/9/23

Re: BOARD REPORT - Homedale Middle School

HMS Trojan Proud

● Registration

HMS successfully hosted registration for returning students on August 7th. Currently we have the 
following class numbers scheduled in Lumen. 

5th- 105
6th - 93
7th - 80
8th - 91

HMS had an additional 29 students register on August 8th. These students will all be new to HSD 
in this upcoming year. 

● Math Conference

On August 2nd, HMS had all six math teachers attend the Boise State Math Teaching conference 
at Boise State University. 

ViAnn Aristizabal, 8th grade math teacher, presented during a breakout session on 
grouping strategies to start off the school year. 

On August 3rd and 4th, HMS once again had five of our math teachers attend the ICTM / ISTA 
Conference: Imagine the Places We’ll Go with STEM.

● Preparing for Fall Sports

Throughout the last few weeks, we have had several coaches volunteer to host open gyms / 
camps for their incoming athletes. This allows coaches an opportunity to develop relationships 
with athletes all while introducing different routines and skills that will be used in the upcoming 
season. We are really excited to see the hard work start to pay off for our student athletes. 
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